When local contractors fail to pay their
construction industry workers the
Common Construction Wage, it’s not
fair, and not good for our local economy.

Stealing from just one family’s paycheck
may keep them from making purchases
such as buying a home or eating out
more at local restaurants. And that
affects all of us. Stealing from hundreds
of families is worse.

If you’re in the local construction
industry and feel you're not getting the
Common Construction Wage, we can help.

For more information, click on our web-
site at wwwi.iiiffc.org. We're the Indiana,

Illinois and Iowa Foundation for Fair An hourly wage and benefit package

required to be paid to employees working
on the billions of dollars of public works
projects in our communities.

Contracting. We make things fair for
everyone.

We make things fair for everyone.
wwwi.iiiffc.org




